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New Recycling Option 

Photo provided by the City of Orinda 

Pitching in is now easier than ever in Orinda with the recent 
installation by Orinda's Public Works Department in the 
downtown area of five new recycling containers. The city 
was able to purchase the containers thanks to the annual 
Beverage Container Recycling Grant funding it receives 
annually. Shown here with one of the new containers are 
Orinda City Council Members Victoria Smith and Steve 
Glazer. L. Snyder 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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